
Museum Ships Weekend

WELCOME ABOARD THE USS LUCID 

MUSEUM SHIPS WEEKEND IS COMING

MAY 31ST – JUNE 2ND 

SDARC Members and Friends have been invited aboard the USS
Lucid  Museum  Ship  to  activate  the  ship  for  Museum  Ships
Weekend.  

We will be operating from 0000Z June 1st (5:00 PM May 31st)
until

Sunday June 5th – shutting down at around1400 or 2PM local
time.

John NZ6Q is organizing the operation this year.  

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=4970
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